## **Andy Hodges**

From:

Dean-Everett, LaKisha < LaKisha.Dean-Everett@msdh.ms.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, March 4, 2021 11:01 AM

To:

**Andy Hodges** 

Subject:

FW: Mid year Inspection

**Attachments:** 

Virtual Inspection Letter to Provider 1.pdf; Virtual Inspection Records Check 2.docx

Good Morning,

Can you please complete the forms and send them back to me. I sent them out on 12/16/2020.

Thank you

From: Dean-Everett, LaKisha

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 12:37 PM

To: Wesley House Preschool <andy@wesleyhousemeridian.org>

Subject: Mid year Inspection

Good Afternoon, Dear Mr. Ms.

Attached is a letter regarding your 2020 mid-year inspection. Due to COVID-19, the Mississippi State Department of Health has decided to waive your mid-year inspection for this year. Please read the letter and return the acknowledgement page to place in your records.

Please remember that you are still expected to operate your program in line with all regulations as stated in the Regulations Governing Licensure of Child Care Programs. In addition to the letter, I have attached a records check that I am requesting you use to review records kept at your facility. I would also recommend that you review your previous inspection to ensure that your program is in compliance with all licensure requirements.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

## Thank you





June 18, 2020

## Dear Child Care Provider:

This letter is to inform you that Child Care Licensure will not be conducting your 2020 mid-year inspection. Due to COVID-19, the Mississippi State Department of Health has decided to waive mid-year inspections that should have been conducted between March 1, 2020, and June 30, 2020.

As you know our nation and state are facing unprecedented times. To support your child care program and ensure that you are prepared for your renewal visit later this year, we are providing you with some resources to help you review your facility and files. The enclosed forms will help you with improving quality and practices, and to identify and prevent the occurrence of non-compliant conditions that would cause health and safety issues for the children you serve.

We thank you for your cooperation as we navigate through this global health emergency. We thank you for all that you do in serving and keeping Mississippi's children safe during this time! If you have any questions, please continue to reach out to your licensing official.

Stay safe and well.

Sincerely,

Tabitha Bynum, Interim Director

Bureau of Child Care Facilities Licensure

CC Licensure

## Please sign the acknowledgment below and send back to your licensing official.

This letter is an acknowledgment from the Mississippi State Health Child Care Licensure

Division to the person(s) who will be held responsible for any violations that may be found while
conducting any type of inspection.
I, And Hodges (name), serve in the capacity of owner, director, or director designee of Alaska Hodges
Center name). Lacknowledge that I was
instructed to review my records and building to assure that all documents are up-to-date and that

I realize that by signing this document that I am agreeing that all required documents that are needed for a temporary, mid-year, and renewal inspection for a license are in place at this time.

Director Signature

the facility is free of hazards.

Date of Signature